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Comments: Dear Officials,

Please do not prohibit the use and placement of fixed anchors in wilderness areas. They are not harmful to the

environment, they last many years, they keep climbers, explorers, and rescuers safe when on exposed cliff and

mountainsides. They are a huge asset to the parks and aid in allowing people the pleasure of enjoying the

outdoors!


